Bord } Board Direction
Pleanala BD-011988-23
ABP-312984-22

The submissions on file and the inspector’s report were considered at a Board
Meeting held on 03/04/2023.

The Board decided that the proposed development consisting of a 110 kV substation and
associated infrastructure including two potential grid connection options, in Profile Business
Park, Clondalkin, Dublin 22 as described in the documents received by the Board on 11%
March 2022 and as augmented by the updated layout received by the Board on the 28"
October 2022 falls within the scope of Section 182A of the Planning and Development Act
2000 (the Act), as amended, and that a planning application should be made directly to the
Board.

The applicant shall be informed that the application documentation should be
forwarded to the following prescribed bodies for the purposes of Section 182A(4)(b)
of the Act:

» Minister of Housing, Local Government and Heritage,

Minister of the Environment, Climate and Communications
o South Dublin County Council

¢ Transport Infrastructure Ireland

o Commission for Regulation of Utilities,

o Irish Water

* Irish Aviation Authority

Board Member: /{@ﬁ y% Date: 03/04/2023

Peter Mullan
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